
Easter Egg Competition 29th March 2021 
 
It’s Easter Egg Competition time again. This year, it will be different because of COVID. We 
cannot have mixing of bubbles, so cannot have the egg creations displayed in school. So, 
you can decorate an egg at home and post a photograph of it to your teachers on your 
online platforms, Class Dojo (Nursery, Reception and Y1) or Seesaw (Y2-Y6). We will share 
the pictures and decide on the winners during the week beginning 29th March. Chocolate 
eggs will be given out to winners (1st, 2nd and 3rd in each year group). 
 
These are the rules: 
 

1. You must have a hard-boiled egg as part of your creation; 
2. You can have help from a grown up, but do not let them take over (they do this!); 
3. Parents can make their own if they want and send photos of theirs to teachers; 
4. Take your time; you have over a week to complete this task.  

 
All entries to be uploaded by Monday 29th March and the judging will then begin.  
 

       Have an eggcellent time! 
 

 
 


